
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 22nd April 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a lovely two week break.  

 

This term our new topic is ‘Once Upon a Time’. We have been learning all about Jack and the 

Beanstalk this week. We have enjoyed playing in Jack’s cottage role play area and had lots of 

fun pretending to be the giant. Ask me what the giant says at home!  

We had lots of fun planting our own bean seeds and we are watching them grow—we hope to 

grow a beanstalk as big as Jacks!  

In our maths we have been measuring outdoors and getting better at subtracting. We used the 

giant and his coins to help us subtract.  

On Thursday we had a visit from Kev Curran who is helping us create a fantastic nature garden. 

We planted trees and plants, built a bug hotel, created a wormery and made a den structure 

for playing in. We had lots of fun and we cannot wait to get out there next week.  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the 

children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team   

 

PE Kits  

If you have not returned your child’s PE kit please can you do so as soon as possible. 

Our PE day is Monday.  

 

Miss Herrity in RM 

Welcome to Miss Herrity who will be teaching in Class RM until the end of the year.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


